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Good News Club® Monthly Report

The Administrative Coordinator is to submit this GNC® report to the CEF® state office (Greater Baltimore Chapter/Baltimore County) by the 5th of each month.
The report may be submitted via email to info@cefmaryland.org  OR by phone,

 call 410-944-6435 OR by mail to CEF of Maryland. Thank you for being prompt!

	Area: 
	

	
	

	Monthly report for the month of
	
	Year
	


Location of Club:

	Name of School :
	

	
	

	Other Location, if not meeting in a school 
	


	Team Leader:
	
	Email:
	

	Coordinator:
	
	Phone:
	


	Date you meet:  (Example: Mon. at 3:30)
	# of children  on enrolled in club
	Decisions for Christ  this month
	# of unchurched children attending Club
	# of children who have started to attend Sunday School, church or other activity connected to the church.
	# of Military Families

	
	
	
	
	
	


                                                                           Listing of Our Current GNC Team Members
Missions Offering: $


                    Name
         Phone #
	.

Praise & Prayer Requests or Comments
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